
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Public Service Announcement 

 

Expression of Interest: Public Representative for the 
Justice of the Peace Committee 

 
Start Date:  February 25, 2025 
End Date:  March 24, 2025 
Nunavut-wide 60 sec         

 
The Justice of the Peace Appointment and Remuneration Committee (JPARC) is 

seeking a public representative to serve on the committee for a three-year term. 

JPARC is responsible for making independent recommendations on the appointment 

and pay of Justices of the Peace in Nunavut. The committee is composed of: 

• A member recommended by the Chief Justice. 

• A judge of the Nunavut Court of Justice. 

• A Justice of the Peace (JP). 

• Two public representatives. 

One of the public representative positions will become vacant in April 2025, and 

Nunavummiut are encouraged to apply. The public representatives are entitled to an 

honorarium for participation based on the current government rates. 

To be eligible, applicants must: 

• Be a resident of Nunavut for at least 12 months. 

• Not be an employee of the Government of Nunavut. 

Applicants are encouraged to submit a letter of interest to Senior JP Nicole Sikma at 

ncj.chambers@gov.nu.ca. Applications will be reviewed on an ongoing basis.  
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ᑭᒃᑯᑐᐃᓐᓇᕐᓄᑦ ᑐᓴᕋᑦᓴᐃᑦ ᐊᑐᐃᓐᓇᐃᑦ ᐃᓄᒃᑎᑐᑦ, ᖃᓪᓗᓈᑎᑐᑦ ᐃᓄᐃᓐᓇᖅᑐᓐ ᐅᐃᕖᑎᑐᓪᓗ ᐅᕙᓂ www.gov.nu.ca. 
Public Service Announcements are available in Inuktitut, English, Inuinnaqtun and French on www.gov.nu.ca. 
Kavamatkunnin Tuhaqtitaujukhat hailihimajun Inuktitut, Qablunaatun, Inuinnaqtun Uiuitullu uvani www.gov.nu.ca. 
Les messages d’intérêt public sont disponibles en inuktitut, en anglais, en inuinnaqtun et en français au www.gov.nu.ca. 
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Media Contact: 
 
Stephen Shaddock 
Director, Policy and Planning  
Department of Justice 
867-975-6316 
sshaddock1@gov.nu.ca  
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